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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 2338 provides that the Director, department heads, emergency responders, and other 

essential employees of the Department of Corrections may be permitted to use a state-owned or 

state-leased vehicle to provide transportation between the residence of the employee and the 

assigned place of employment and between the residence and any location other than the 

assigned place of employment to which the employee travels in the performance of the official 

duty of the employee. Department heads, emergency responders, and other essential employees 

must obtain permission from the Director to receive such transportation.  
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